From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: comment for 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, August 24, 2020 2:00:08 PM

From: Norman Schultz <outlook_12CB77380ED3BA62 @outlook.com>
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 10:04 AM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: - Case Number: 16-1871-EL-BGN

| am writing to urge the members of the Ohio Power Siting Board to stand firm on their appropriate
decision to mandate Icebreaker Wind’s turbines be feathered at night from March to November.
And | thank each Board member for recognizing the critical environmental concerns that permitting
the construction of any turbines in Lake Erie bring into focus. Please continue such due diligence for
the sake of generations to come.

Thank you,
Norman Schultz
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